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LAA Family,

Louisville Adventist Academy will have our annual family Thanksgiving luncheon again this year. This
will take place on Tuesday, November 26 in the church fellowship hall at 11:30 a.m. Our luncheon is
open for the family of our students to come have lunch together as a family. The lunch will cost $5 per
person and you will not need to bring anything. However, we do need a head count to see how much
food to purchase and to prepare. Please, fill out the form below and return it to school by Wednesday,

November 13 along with the $5 per person.

LAA luncheon and the cleanup will be over about 1:30 and you may take your children home at that
time to get a head start on your family Thanksgiving. We look forward to spending time with each of
you and getting to know one another. Our prayer is that you and your family will have a blessed
Thanksgiving and that you always count your blessings.

P.S. We ask that ALL students and family help with cleanup, and putting table and chairs up sg,the LAA

David Matthews
Principal

Students Names

How many family members will be eating with us other than LAA students?

I'm paying S today to cover my children and family for the Thanksgiving luncheon.

I will not be attending the Thanksgiving luncheon but my children will.



